
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

05.02. 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Due to the disruption caused by the weather conditions last week we are changing the 

date for the phonics workshop.  

 

The phonics workshop will now take place on Tuesday 20
th

 March @ 6:00 – 

7:00pm.  

 

We are sorry for any inconvenience caused but do hope you will be able to join us for 

the re-scheduled event.  

 

We would be grateful if you could complete the slip below and return it to school by 

Monday 12
th

 March.  
 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

The Freshfield Nursery Team  
 

 

Phonics Workshop 
 

I am/am not able to attend the phonics workshop  
(Please delete as appropriate) 
 

 

Name of child _____________________________ Group ______________________ 

 

 

Signed ________________________________  Date _____________________ 

 

 

Or email admin@freshfield.stockport.sch.uk 

 

mailto:admin@freshfield.stockport.sch.uk

